School Messenger
10-3-21

Hello, this is Donna Finch, principal of Daniel Pratt Elementary School.  Please listen to the following announcements:
· This message is from our Front Office Staff: Parents, thank you for your patience with us concerning check ins/check outs and unexcused absences for your child. We know some of you are concerned about these not being correct in PowerSchool. They are being processed as fast as possible. The process is a little more lengthy than last year.
· Fifth-grade STARBASE continues this week.  Please contact your child’s teacher if you did not receive information concerning this program. 
· The students received their PowerSchool login information last week.  If you did not receive this information it is also located on our school website.  The link can be found on the top navigation bar. 
· Fall Break is Friday, October 8 and Monday, October 11.  We will not have school on those days. 
· DPES is following the current ACBOE COVID protocol. The protocol was amended August 25th and it is located on the home page of our website.  
[bookmark: _GoBack]Have a wonderful afternoon, a fantastic week, and Go Eagles!!



